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Magnificent May 

“May is the month of expectation, the month of wishes, the month of 
hope.” 
Emily Bronte 

http://womansclub.wordpress.ncsu.edu/ 

“To unite NC State University women in common interests and to promote the welfare and 
advancement of the University.” 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Dean Simpson, President LuAnne Bonanno, Editor 
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Our next meeting will be in September!  Enjoy your summer, Everyone! 

Message from our President: 

The NC State Woman’s Club year has come to a close and what a great one it was.  We have 
enjoyed outstanding informative programs, musical entertainment, fellowship with each other 
and inducting many new members to strengthen our organization.  By working together, the 
Woman’s Club has grown in meeting its mission to unite N.C. State University women in 
common interests and promoting the welfare and advancement of the University through 
scholarships, feeding the pack, and other endeavors. 

I am honored to be elected as president of the NC State University Woman’s Club for another 
year.  Working with executive team and committee chairs for the 2024-2025 meeting year will 
be exciting, challenging and rewarding for us all.  Please let me know if you have suggestions to 
improve or enhance the NC State University Woman’s Club.  May all of you have a great 
summer and enjoy your vacation time.  Please contact me or LuAnne Bonanno with any news 
that should be shared with the membership. 

I look forward to seeing everyone in September and starting the new year! 
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Dean Simpson 
President, NCSUWC 

Program Committee: 

The program committee has met, and we are reaching out to speakers for the coming academic 
year. We are excited about the program topics, and hope to secure our speakers fairly soon. 

Thank you very much to the willing program committee members. 

Grace Hodgson 
Program Committee Chair 

Here are some resources from our April program on Wake County Recycling.

Feed the Pack: 

A HUGE thank you to all who contributed to “Feed the Pack” this year, whether you brought in 
donations or made a monetary contribution.  Our students appreciate it! 

The need continues throughout the summer.  Checks can be sent to: 
Attn: Jacqueline Fennell 
DASA Development 
N.C. State University
Campus Box 7301
Raleigh, NC 27695-7301

Please make checks out to: N.C. State Foundation and write Food Pantry on the memo line. 

LuAnne Bonanno 
Newsletter Editor 

978/361-5651 
luquota@gmail.com 

1317 Revolution Circle 255 Merrimack Street 
Raleigh, NC 27603   Methuen, MA 01844 

mailto:luquota@gmail.com


 




